
Hello from St. Hugh’s! 
2024/4 October 	 	 www.sthughquethiock.org.uk


Services in October/November 
(See Church noticeboard or website for any changes)

	 6th October 10am:	 Morning Worship

	 13th October 10am:	 Holy Communion

	 20th October 6pm	 HARVEST FESTIVAL

	 27rd October 10am:	 Morning Worship

	 3rd November 10am:	 Holy Communion	 

	 10th November  10:45:	 REMEMBRANCE 

	 	 	 	 at the War Memorial

	 17th November 10am:	 Evening Worship

	 24th November 10am:	 Morning Worship


Get in touch 
Rachel  (Churchwarden) 01579 340612       
Rev. Li Selman revliselman@icloud.com  01579 348490             
www.sthughquethiock.org.uk/contact 

We were very lucky to have some special guests with us for the recent Heritage 
Weekend.  Andrew Langdon and Ann Preston-Jones, authors of several books on 
Cornish stone crosses, had their pitch just inside St. Hugh’s and in full view of our 
celebrated churchyard cross. Andrew even gave short talks standing alongside his 
subject.  Roger Kingdon, direct descendant of Roger Kingdon, the 15th century 
lord of Trehunsey, talked about the Kingdon family to groups of visitors. Charlie 
Moon, descendant of John Rogers of Holwood (whose memorial is on the wall in 
St. Hugh’s) came both days and brought along the Rogers family tree. 
Other stands in the church, Quethiock Geology, Bottles and other Collectibles 
relating to Quethiock, Tom Harris Photographer, Metal Detecting finds, together 
with QPLHG displays, were popular and St. Hugh’s cafe was busy. A total in 
excess of £1,000 was raised for St. Hugh from the sale of refreshments, 
including the BBQ organised by Joanne Harris. This was achieved through the 
hard work and generosity of many people -THANK YOU! 

Ploughman’s and Pud - 12-1:30 in the parish hall

Friday 25th October -Homemade soup and cheese 
scone special 
Friday 29th November 12-1:30 

Harvest Festival 
Our Harvest Service will be held on 20th October at 6pm. 
It will be followed by a ‘bring and share’ supper.

We will be collecting non-perishable food and/or 
donations which will go to Liskeard and Callington food 
banks. If you are unable to attend the service, please 
leave any food donations (tins/cartons/packets) at the 
back of the church.

If you would like to help with decorating the church, do 
come along on Friday 18th from about 10am.

Creation Care 
The PCC recently decided to adopt a Creation 
Care Policy - choosing to Cherish Creation, Cut 
Carbon, Speak Up and encourage our church 
community to set Creation Care as part of our 
way of life. We have registered for the Kernow 
Green Award which will help St Hugh’s to 
achieve net zero carbon emissions by 2030.

As a diocese, Truro is establishing a network of 
Creation Care Champions  in order to offer 
support, training etc that will enable churches to 
respond to the realities of climate change. 
Sarah Newman has volunteered to be a CCC 
and lead us on this journey. We have made a 
start by managing the churchyard for wildlife, 
with our choice of electricity supplier and 
moving away from using oasis when flower 
arranging. We will be looking to see what other 
changes we can make.

Contactless Card Reader 
There is now a contactless card reader at the 
back of the church.  This is able to take 
donations of any amount.  There are clear 
instructions on the device and on a sheet 
nearby. 


New Vicar 
The process of appointing a new vicar is well 
underway. Members of St. Hugh’s PCC have 
joined with representatives from other PCCs in 
t h e c l u s t e r t o d r a w u p s u p p o r t i n g 
documentation for the  vacancy. It is hoped that 
an appointment will be made in the New Year.

Johnny Cowling CONCERT 
Popular Comedian, Entertainer and Singer 

Thursday 21st November 
7 for 7:30 in St. Hugh’s 

Tickets £15 to include supper 
contact Mary-Ann 01579 344259

http://www.sthughquethiock.org.uk/contact

